NOTICE OF
CANCELLATION

LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES
MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Library
Board of Trustees meeting to be held on Tuesday, May
13th, at 1:00 p.m. in the Dorothea Nelson Room of the
Santa Maria Public Library has been cancelled.

Dated: May 8, 2025

Dawn Jackson
Library Director



